PEYED OF SELECTMEN

NATION, MA



CHABAD CENTER

159 Boden Lane - Natick, MA 01760 (508) 650-1499 Fax (508) 653-3562

 $www.ChabadNatick.com \sim Rabbi@ChabadNatick.com$

Director Rabbi Levi Fogelman

Academy of Jewish Learning & Living Chanie Fogelman

Office Administrator Joanie Ashe

Chabad Synagogue Shmuel Bollen

Memorial Board David Joel

> Catering Motti Moyal

Hebrew School Chanie Fogelman

Mei Menachem Western Well Mikvah

> Tanya Bollen Orit Cohen Chanie Fogelman Yonah Joel Dena Judah Sheva Lazaros Tamara Levin

Chabad of Wellesley Weston Rabbi Moshe Bleich

Chabad of Sudbury/ Marlboro Rabbi Yisroel Freeman October 30, 2017 10 Cheshvan, 5776

Natick Board of Selectmen Natick Town Hall 131 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Dear Selectmen,

We are applying for permission to put a menorah on the Natick Town Common from Sunday, December 10, 2017 to Sunday, December 24, 2017, as has been done for these past many years. The ceremony lighting date is set for Sunday, December 17, 2017 at 4:30 pm.

As the Menorah needs to be hooked up and tested to make sure the electric lights are working, please let us know whom we can be in contact from the Town to coordinate with us to make sure it is working properly or if there are any questions.

(Gary Waleik will be our contact for the technical set up of the Menorah. His cell is 508-887 –3947.)

We greatly appreciate the Town of Natick's continuous holiday spirit in helping the Jewish Community observe Chanukah.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Levi Fogelman